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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE (SOLEMNITY) - 19TH/20TH NOVEMBER 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of our lord jesus christ, king 
of the universe (solemnity)   

19th  5.00pm 

 

Our lady’s 

 

Shelley Doyle RIP 

Sunday -  our lord jesus christ, king of the 
universe (solemnity)  

Day of special prayer for young people  

(world youth day) 

20th 9.00am 

11.00am 

2.00pm 

4.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Holy cross 

George Webb RIP 

Felix Wall RIP 

Remembering Service 

Prayers for Vocations 

monday - the presentation of the blessed virgin 

mary (memorial) 

21st    

Tuesday  - saint cecilia, virgin and martyr 
(memorial) 

22nd 9.30am Our Lady’s Dorothy Eyre RIP 

Wednesday - feria 23rd 12.00 noon Holy Cross Dante Squetieri RIP , Salvatore & 

Guiseppina & Toni RIP 

Thursday -  saint andrew dung-lac, priest, and 

companions, martyrs (memorial) 

24th 9.30am Our lady’s Private Intention 

Friday  - feria 25th 9.30am         
 

6.00pm 

Holy Cross 
school    
Our Lady’s 

Catherine Heraghty RIP 
 
Holy Hour—Praise & Worship  

Saturday  - vigil of first sunday of advent  26th 5.00pm Our lady’s World Peace 

Sunday -  first sunday of advent  

 

27th 9.00am 

11.00am 

4.00pm  

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Holy Cross 

People of the Parish 

Mary Burrows RIP 

Prayers for Vocations 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 26th November - Filipino Comm: Sunday 27th November - Loraine Chirara 

 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 26th November - Filipino Community 

Sunday 27th November - Eileen Dowling & Family 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR NOVEMBER 

Team C (Monica, Jane, Michael, Chinwendu & Eugenia) 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 

Sunday 27th November — Jason Young & Patricia Wesson 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

November 27th - Lucas Ortega 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

November 27th –Andy & Sally Butkevicius 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

November 27th - Colleen & Rose Cash 

REMEMBERING LOVED ONES AT MASSES DURING NOVEMBER 
During the month of November we will continue to remember in our 

Masses all who have died.  Please place the names of your loved ones in 
a November Dead List envelope with your offering, available from the 

back of church.  Names will then be placed on the altar and will be              
remembered during all Masses during the month of November. 

 
ADVENT RECONCILIATION SERVICE  

Please note that our Reconciliation Service this year will take place on 
Tuesday 13th December at 7pm at Our Lady’s. We will have visiting 

priests available to celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation.  Please 
use this opportunity for individual Confession.   

"The Lord never tires of forgiving. It is we who tire of  
asking for forgiveness.  A little bit of mercy makes the world 

less cold and more just."     Pope Francis 
 

NOTTINGHAM CATHOLIC MEDICAL ASSOCIATION - CMA  
is here for Catholic doctors, nurses and health care workers (incl  

students and retired) for fellowship and more. We will be celebrating 
our annual Mass on Mon 28th Nov at 8pm in the Lady Chapel (at the 

back of) St Barnabas Cathedral. All are warmly invited, with family 
and friends. Just turn up... Afterwards there is the option, just 2 mins 
walk, to gather at Brown's for social/food (no booking needed, buy 

your own). Any queries contact Caroline 07757 285 888. 
 

LITURGY GROUP 
Will meet this Thursday (24th November) at 7pm in the parish hall.  

Can all members please attend if possible. 

ADVENT STATIONS 
As part of our preparation for the Lord's Birth, there will be Advent 

Stations at Our Lady's Church after the Vigil Mass starting 26th  
November and ending 17th December.  Thanks. 

 
ST MARGARET CLITHEROW OPEN MORNINGS  

St Margaret Clitherow Catholic Academy is holding two open  
mornings for prospective families to come visit and see our school. 

The dates are Tuesday 22nd November and Wednesday 30th  
November at 9.30am. Please contact the school office on 0115 915 

0296 to register your place at one of the sessions.   
 

HOLY CROSS  FRIDAY MASS 
Friday Mass is now held in Holy Cross school at 9.30am instead of 

12noon in church. Any parishioner, who is able to, is encouraged to 
attend and will be warmly welcomed. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 

to Michael Meehan and David Gillott who are being commissioned 
as Extra-ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion by Bishop Patrick 
at the Cathedral this weekend.  We offer prayerful best wishes to 

Michael and David for their future ministry. 
 

WARM SPACE AT OUR LADY’S MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉ 
Every Thursday the café is open 10am-12.30pm in Parish Hall. 

 
250 CLUB WINNERS—SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER 2022 

Sept 1st Teresa McCoy, 2nd Paul Ryder, 3rd Hannah Walker. 
Oct 1st John Staniland; 2nd Andrea Cockram;  3rd Karen McClung. 

Please collect your prizes from the sacristy. 
 

PACT'S CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 
 will be led by Bishop Patrick on Thursday 8th  

December at 7.00pm, followed by a Reception, at Sacred Heart 
Church, Carlton, Nottingham NG4 1FP. There will be a collection 

for Pact’s work with prisoners and their families during the  
service. Visit www.prisonadvice.org.uk for more information. 

 

 WEEKEND COLLECTION  12TH / 13TH  HOLY CROSS  £ £298.95  S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S  £510.85 S/O £540 RECONCILIATION:   Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Friday (before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING representatives 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle   Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters  

Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850  

HOLY CROSS PARISH CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 10TH AND 11TH DECEMBER 
will take place in the meeting room on  

Saturday 10th December from 2pm and Sunday 11th December after Mass.  
Donations of goods can be left in the sacristy.  Raffle tickets will be on sale from this weekend. Please take 

envelopes containing raffle tickets from the back of church and return stubs and money before the draw on 
10th December.   If you would prefer to donate money towards the draw prizes, this can be left with the 

Welcomers.  Many thanks for your continued support of Holy Cross Church. 

THE CANAAN TRUST SECOND COLLECTION AT OUR LADY’S 26TH AND 27TH NOVEMBER 
This Christmas, Our Lady’s parish will be supporting the work of The Canaan Trust. It is a local Christian charity 
based in Long Eaton and operates 24-7, 365 days of the year. It aims to provide care and support to ANYONE in 

need, regardless of gender, age, sexuality, ethnicity, creed, individual or family and seeks to reach out to all 
who are isolated and in need, providing access to help and support with issues relating to homelessness, 

insecure accommodation, benefits, debts or food poverty.   We will be having a second collection next 
weekend (November 26th/27th). Your gift will be greatly appreciated. Thank you. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR PETER LYDON RIP 
who died suddenly last week. His reception into 
church will be on Wednesday 30th November at 

5pm followed by a  Requiem Mass on  
Thursday 1st December at 12 noon. We pray for 
Linda his wife and all Peter’s family and friends  

during this difficult time.   

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

